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5th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Ormiston Maritime Academy has been awarded £500,000 to have the Sports Hall refurbished. As part of this 
project, essential work on upgrading the changing rooms is about to take place.  
 
From Monday 19th June, the Sports Hall changing rooms and showers will be out of action so students will be 
asked to attend the academy in their correct PE kit from this date up until the end of term, whether they have 
PE each day or not.  
 
The academy PE kit is: 

- A black PE top with the academy logo on it (compulsory) – no other PE top is allowed 
- A black PE jumper/hoodie with the academy logo on it (optional) – no other hoodie or jumper is 

allowed 
- Academy rugby shirt (optional) 
- Black tracksuit bottoms/leggings/shorts – any brand is suitable 
- Trainers (ideally black but any colour/brand is acceptable) 
- A bag to keep stationery, a water bottle and other personal equipment in (the academy is not 

responsible for any items students choose to bring to the academy such as a mobile phone). 
 
You can see the full list of the PE uniform on our academy website. Any student who does not wear the correct 
kit will be able to borrow the correct uniform and parents will be notified.  
 
You can purchase the uniform from our two suppliers – Uniform Hut and Uniform Direct.  
 
Students are welcome to wear their blazers with their PE kit, but this is optional. Students need to keep their 
normal academy uniform safe, including ties, in readiness for September where we will return to the normal 
day wear.  
 
As the weather gets hotter, we encourage students to bring a water bottle to the academy and they can use 
their break and lunch times to refill them. 
 
Thank you for supporting our exciting refurbishment project. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs C Robson 
Principal 
Ormiston Maritime Academy 


